
Submitter: Richard McLain 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Oregon House Bill 3075.   The Bill 

has significant negative implications for every community, businesses, personal 

freedoms, etc.    

 


